
 

 

Oslo, Norway – October 17, 2017 
 
 
 
Company’s reply to Gunnar Ryan Wiik’s appeal 
 
 
WR Entertainment ASA and its wholly owned US subsidiary, WR Films Entertainment Group, Inc. has on 
October 16, 2017 replied to Gunnar Ryan Wiik's appeal regarding Oslo City Court's decision to keep an 
injunction freezing 18.7M shares in Wiik's name. 
 
After reviewing Wiik's appeal, the Company concludes that there is no substantial new evidence, and that 
the court's decision was correct both times. We will continue to use the law to determine the ownership of 
these shares which we firmly believe belong to the Company, hence the Company filed a fraud lawsuit 
against Wiik on June 19, 2017 in the State of California. 
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